
You are Invited!

Harriet Tubman
National Historical Park

National Park Service
United States Department of the Interior

City of Auburn,
New York

Learn about plans for the Thompson Memorial A.M.E. Zion Church 
on Parker Street, part of Harriet Tubman National Historical Park.

 

Join Us for a Public Meeting

Where
Auburn Memorial
City Hall,
24 South Street,
Auburn

When
Tuesday
June 13, 2023
4pm-6pm

Hear directly from National Park Service staff on the state of 
current restoration and future operations at the Thompson 
Memorial A.M.E. Zion Church, Parker Street, scheduled to open 
in September. This meeting is free and open to the public.

For More Information
Contact City Clerk
Chuck Mason
(315) 255-4101
cmason@auburnny.gov

www.nps.gov/hart


